
 
Dear Parents 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Dr. Ilamaran Veerappan, Consultant Paediatrician 
from Aster Royal Hospital will be conducting an online talk for parents from 6 pm to 7 
pm on Monday, 4th September 2023. 
 
The session is open to parents of students in Kindergarten to Grade 5. 
 
The talk aims to focus on educating parents about effective practices to prevent flu and 
other infections among school children. 
 

It will also give valuable insights into hygiene, nutrition, and other precautions that can 
contribute to a healthier school environment. 
 
 

The details to join the online meeting will be sent to you shortly. 
 
 
 
Best regards 
Pyarija Cidar 
Vice Principal 
ISG-International 
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